October 9, 1987

Gerald Gross e
Braham Clty Clerk

Braham City Hall

Braham, Minnesota 55006

Docket Number A-4405 Ordinance Number 121
City of Braham
Dear My, Gross:

The Minnesota Municlpal Board has now processed and approved the sbove
ordinance In accordance with Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of
Procedure.

According to law, +thls annexatlon ordinance must be filed with the
Township Clerk, County Auditor, Secretery of State, and the Municipal Board.
(Since the ordinance has already been filed with the Municipal Board, no
additional coplies are required.) We also recommend that you file the
ordinance with the County Recorder.

The population as stated in the petition and ordinance is seven.

The annexation Is final upon the date the ordinance is approved by the
Board, which is the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

MUNICiPAL BOARD

Patricia D. Lundy
Assistant Dlrector

PDL:sg

cc: Isanti County Auditor
Stanchfleld Township Clerk
Jimmy Lindberg, Attorney at Law
R. Thomas Glllaspy, State Demographer
Wallace O. Dahl, Dept. of Revenue
Secretary of State




